
 

 

 

TMS Digital Backpack 

March 9, 2020 

 
March 12, 2020 2:30 p.m.                   Dodgeball, Grades 6 and 7  
March 12, 2020                                        Pizza with the Principal - CANCELLED 
March 18, 2020          Career Day/STEMfem Day 
March 30-April 3, 2020         Tentative SBAC Testing Dates 
   
Parents and Guardians, 

Our 7th grade students on the Blue Team are knitting with Mr. Lang during x-block. The 
students have made 32 hates for newborns at Manchester Memorial Hospital.  They are 
currently working on a second batch for national anti-bullying campaign called, “Hat, Not Hate.” 
Congratulations to Mr. Lang and our 7th grade Blue Team students for their success in 
spreading kindness. 

Eighth Grade End of the Year Activities 
 
There are many activities for our 8th grades at the end of the year. One of them is the 8th 
grade dance. If you are a Grade 8 parent and would like to help with the dance, now it the 
time!  If this is something you are interested in doing, please reach out to Mrs. Hill at 
hhill@tolland.k12.ct.us. 
As our 8th graders begin shopping for their dance attire, please keep in mind this is a dance, 
not a prom or semi-formal. Dance attire should meet our dress code expectations. 

Math Meetings 

April 23, Math placement information for incoming 6th, 7th and 8th graders. TMS Auditorium at 
6:30 pm. 

May 6, Math placement information for incoming 7th and 8th graders. 9:00 am TMS conference 
room. 

Music 

Congratulations to all of our TMS musicians who participated in this weekend’s Eastern 
Regional Music Festival. You all performed beautifully.  

 



PTO 

Munson’s pickup will be Monday, 3/16/2020 in the TMS Cafe from 5pm-7pm!!! Please 
remember to swing by and grab your goodies. 

May PTO Savers FUNdraiser!!! Start your spring cleaning! We are collecting new and gently 
used: clothes, shoes, handbags, small kitchen items, small furniture, and kids toys!! No books 
please! Be a do-gooder and start filling large garbage bags of goodies that can be used to 
support TMS PTO! Collection will be 5/2 at TMS! Details to come!   

https://fundrive.savers.com/e/tollandmiddleschoolptospringfundrive 
 
 

HELP WANTED 
 

Food & Nutrition Services has openings for substitutes for this school year with the potential to 
move into a permanent part-time position.  Join our team in serving nutritious healthy meals to our 
students and work only while your children are in school! 

If interested, please contact  

Kim at kmecteau@tolland.k12.ct.us or 860-870-6854, Ext 1. 

  



                                 TMS STUDENT DROP OFF INFORMATION 
 
The traffic pattern described below helps facilitate a smooth drop off/pick up procedure.  
Thank you for being courteous to other drivers and making the safety of our students a high 
priority. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please see the ORANGE lines and arrows.  These represent the traffic pattern at TMS for 
all student pick up and drop off.  
 
Please also note:  

 Please enter and exit the building by the main entrance only.  
 Please do not enter the areas with signs that state, “Buses Only.”  This includes the 

front drive, closest to the school building.  The front drive is reserved for buses only; 
it is an Emergency Lane and is off limits at all times.   

The first lot on the left as you come up the school driveway (shown above) is the designated 
Pick-up and Drop-off area.  Please follow the signs and help us keep the parking lot safe for 
everyone. 

 
Please also see the attachments: 
  
Box Tops 
Eastern Youth Soccer camps 
TLL Umpires 
Traffic Flow Map 
Tolland Soccer Club – U4-U15 
Tolland Soccer Club – U19 


